Parking in Hassocks – Residents Survey
Early in March each household within the main village of Hassocks will receive a questionnaire asking for your views on the current parking situation and on the options that might be considered.  Residents in roads close to the village centre and rail station have experienced parking issues for many years and will see the importance of approaching WSCC with a clear view of what is required. If you live further away from the village centre it is still important to respond because, as they have found in Brighton, parking issues tend to spread wider and wider.  
A single sheet will be hand delivered through your letterbox so do look out for it - and once completed it can be returned to one of the following locations Bestway Store in Keymer, Orion News in Hassocks, Purple Carrot Café at Station Approach West or the The Parish Office at Adastra Park. The letterbox at the Parish Office is available 24hours a day for those who aren’t around during the day. 
If you don’t receive a questionnaire, a replacement can be obtained from the Parish Office.
The closing date is Saturday 23 March
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